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Deputy Sam Mezec
Chair, Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel

BY EMAIL

24 February 2023

Dear Sam

Thank you for your letter dated 15" February 2023, regarding delivery plans for financial
services.

I am pleased to confirm that the transfer of responsibility for financial services will not impact
the delivery timeline for our ministerial priorities. The work programmes continue as
scheduled.

As to the ministerial delivery plans, they are being updated to reflect the transfer of
responsibilities, and the Order to give effect is now being finalised and will be presented in the
coming days. The updated delivery plan will be available when the Order comes into force.

Yours sincerely,

Deputy Kristiina Moore
Chief Minister

Chef Minnistre Gouvernément d'Jérri



